
 

Hello Sierra Bonita Families! 

We are almost back together again! For those who are new to Sierra Bonita; WELCOME. We are happy you will be part of the Sierra Bonita family. I hope 

you have enjoyed a summer filled with fun, excitement, rest, and relaxation.  I have spent a few weeks with my family in LA, Vegas and Denver as we have 

traveled with my oldest daughter as she played basketball.  Many hours have been spent in getting ready for the coming school year. 

Below I have listed some important dates coming up in case you missed them at registration.  Thanks for making the registration process smooth!  Thanks to 

our PTA for all the time and effort they put into registration and throughout the year.  Please look for ways you can support the PTA, the activities they provide 

and the great things they do for our students.  Thanks to each of you for supporting Sierra Bonita as we work together in teaching and loving kids! 

Thank you! 

Garett Andersen 

Dates and Upcoming Events:                 

Monday, August 15
th

                 Official Class Lists will be made available to parents.  List will be posted in the school and you can log onto SIS and see your 

student’s teacher assignment as well. 
                                                                                   

Monday, August 22
nd

                 Open House 6-7pm 

We will meet in the Gym at 6:00 pm for a 15-20 minute presentation. Then students will continue to their classrooms to meet their teachers. We 

will no longer have “Back to School Night”, so plan accordingly. 

 Tuesday, August 23
rd

               School Begins (1st – 6th); Kindergarten assessments begin 

 Tuesday, August 30
th

               Kindergarten Begins 

Monday, September 12
th

           School Carnival (5:00-8:00 pm); same format as previous years. 


